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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject:  Aircraft Engine Run-Up Locations 

Date: August 8, 2019 

 

Effective Immediately   

 NEW AIRCRAFT ENGINE RUN-UP LOCATIONS AND HEADINGS 

 Please be advised that the locations for aircraft run-ups have changed. TWY D (36C run-up pads) will 

no longer be utilized for engine run-ups as of 08/08/2019. TWY A and TWY C will now be the 

primary locations. 

  

 EAST – WEST Orientations 

 TWY A EAST (Wind heading 023 – 157) west of TWY C 

 TWY A WEST (Wind heading 225-315) east of TWY B 

 

 NORTH – SOUTH Orientations 

 TWY C SOUTH Stub both North / South headings (Wind headings 320-040 & 215-140) 

 

 All run-ups will continue to be approved on a first come, first serve basis. The current 

request/notification procedures that are in place will not change. Please continue to notify the 

Airport Communications Center (ACC) prior to push by dialing 859-767-7777. If you have any 

questions or concerns, contact Adam Karlis, Manager of Airside Operations, at 859-250-7013 or 

akarlis@cvgairport.com 
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